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Congratulations!

We are proud to announce that the «Agency» web site has passed the State of Connecticut Accessibility Certification as of «certificationdate».  Due to the dynamic nature of web sites your certification is based on the expectation that you will continue to adhere to the CMAC Accessibility standards for all new content published to your site.   If at any time you are unsure that you are providing accessible information you should contact kathleen.anderson@po.state.ct.us or another member of the CMAC Accessibility Committee.(list is available at http://www.cmac.state.ct.us/access/members/).

You may now include the logo and/or statement on your site that indicates compliance with the Universal Web Site Accessibility Policy for State Web Sites - Version 4.0.  The logo and statement are available at http://www.cmac.state.ct.us/access/policies/policycmacaccesslogo.htm)  Please remember when making significant changes in content and/or design you should request re-certification.

Certificates of Achievement will be presented at the next CMAC quarterly meeting and a copy will be delivered to the agency commissioner.  If you know in advance that you will not be in attendance, you may request your certificate be sent to you.

Once again, congratulations on your achievement.
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